
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE EDUCATION ACTIVITY 
SOUTHEAST DISTRICT 

5701 SANTA FE ROAD 
FORT BENNING, GA 31905-2724 

 
  

05 August 2022 
 

 
Dear Fort Campbell Community Parents and Guardians of Kindergarten 
and Pre-Kindergarten students; 
 
For the safety of our smallest riders around our BIG buses; we ask that 
parents and caregivers physically walk their kindergarten students to 
the door of the buses each morning,  and meet these children at the 
door of the bus each afternoon. 
 
Our goal is to accomplish a Hand-to-Hand procedure to/from the 
parent/caregiver to the driver or attendant. 
 
We apologize that the messaging of this procedure may be late, but 
please understand that this Best Practice is for the safety of these small 
children who can otherwise quickly disappear from view of the driver or 
attendant. 
 
See you on the bus, 
 
 
 
       Christopher Zeitvogel 
       Student Transportation Officer 
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